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Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR

From: Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR
Sent: Wednesday, August 01, 2018 9:02 AM
To: 'Jason Powell, METCO - Staff Scientist (jasonp@metcohq.com)'
Subject: Luedtke Property SIR comments

HI Jason, I just finished reviewing the SIR for Luedtke and have a few comments/recommendations.   
 

 PZ-1 is showing impacts. It appears as though the plume is diving.  (Benzene 7.6 then <2.2 ppb). I would 
recommend placing another MW/PZ nest to the North/Northwest; across W Wisconsin Ave to the west of GP-
19.  If there are no impacts then you can confirm the plume is defined.   

 
 Please  consider some source control such as carbon or RegenOx injections in the former UST and pump island 

locations.  This would have bring down the contamination 
 

 There are additional MWs that are not part of this investigation.  I think they are associated with the Les 
Standard site.  They should be labeled as such on all figures 
 

 GP-20 has soil to GW RCL exceedances that are not reflected in the figure 
 
If you have any questions, I am in all week, but off at 11AM on Friday.  Thanks, Carrie 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
Carrie Stoltz 

Hydrogeologist-Remediation and Redevelopment, AWARE Division 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
107 Sutliff Avenue, Rhinelander, WI 54501 
Phone: (715)365-8942 
Fax: (715)365-8932 
Carrie.Stoltz@Wisconsin.gov 
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